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I would like to encourage you to Oppose HB 2548.  If you are going to have a 

committee set the wages, benefits and standards for agricultural workers you should 

do so for all other industry workers.  Don't be bias.  I also think if this were to go 

through the cost to produce food will be higher and that costs will be forwarded to the 

public and for the last two years we have all heard the complaints of higher food 

prices.  Please don't create more bureaucracy especially for agriculture.    


